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5th June 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Thank you for paying the deposit of £5 for your child to attend the year 7 and 8 trip to West 

Midlands Safari Park on Wednesday 19th July.  We can confirm that your child has been 

allocated a place on the trip.  Payments are now open on Civica pay for the remaining 

balance of £30, the total cost of the trip being £35.  You will be able to pay the balance in 

instalments if you wish but this must be paid before 30th June.  If there is any difficulty paying 

the balance, please contact the relevant Head of Year to discuss this and we will do all we can 

to support you. 

Please be mindful that if there any behaviour of a serious nature (exclusion from school, 

persistent internal exclusion or unsafe behaviour), we reserve the right to refuse pupils access 

to the trip and any monies paid will be lost as tickets have already been purchased. 

We have collected paper copies of emergency contact details and medical needs but we would 

appreciate it if you could click the link below and complete the details with some additional 

information for our digital records: 

https://forms.gle/umLZ7QkWbi3akE3W9 

We will send out further details regarding timings and plans for the day approximately 2 weeks 

before the date of the trip.  Please contact us if you require any further information. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs C Haynes (Head of Year 7) 

Mrs R Marshall (Head of Year 8) 

 

  

https://forms.gle/umLZ7QkWbi3akE3W9

